
From: Dan McCammon
To: licensing
Subject: Edgewater Hotel Entertainment License -- ALRC meeting
Date: Saturday, August 12, 2017 5:54:28 PM

Dear ALR committee,

I don’t see why the Edgewater should be able to run all these loud and disruptive events adjacent to a residential
neighborhood.  This is not a normal part of the hotel business, and there are much more appropriate venues
available, such as the Union Terrace, Warner Park, or Breese Stevens.

I’m sorry I can’t come to your meeting in person, but please accept this note.

 Yours truly,
 Dan McCammon

 XXXXXX,  
Madison, WI


